
            Palm Coast Traveling Sams March 5, 2018 Meeting Minutes  
 
- The meeting was called the meeting to order at 1910 
 
-   There were 7 member families represented.  
    
 -  President L. Trotter led the of Pledge of Allegiance 
 
- There was no Membership Report.   
 
- There was no 50/50 
 
- Motion to accept the February minutes was made and carried. 
 
-  There was no Treasurer’s report. 
 
- Old Business: 
  

- The proposed outing schedule for 2018 was sent to the membership on 2/6.    
   52% (11 of 21) of the members responded.  Of the responses received we didn’t have  
  enough interest to qualify for the rally rate at any of the campgrounds.   With the  
  exception of Seasons in the Sun (pre-Okeechobee) and 3 Lakes (Xmas) all other 
  reservations are being cancelled. 

 
 - A reminder was made that for anyone interested in the Rally at Johnny’s Lakeside in  
   Foley, AL (9/16 - 25) you must make reservations directly with the campground.  Their 
   number is 251-970-3773. 
 
 - A motion was made and carried that the chapter should raffle off a wheeled cooler 
   filled with goodies at the Okeechobee Rally.  All members are requested to provide an  
   item to fill the cooler with the cost not to exceed $15. Proceeds from the raffle will go 
  to Boggy Creek.   
 
New Business:   

 
- We have been asked to help with parking at Okeechobee.  By doing so we get choice 
  parking and 50 amp electric.  A separate email was sent out requesting a headcount of 
 members planning to attend and those willing to help with parking.  At the meeting 
 Jacobs and Trotter volunteered to help. 
 
- Hearing no other new business a motion was made to adjourn the meeting 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 1735. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for the Rally at Okeechobee.  Date and time TBD. 
 
Respectfully submitted by D. Trotter, Sec. 
 


